
The emeritus faculty ad hoc committee is meeting the end of January. In the meantime, committee 
members are looking at what building the plaque should be posted in and what to have the plaques look 
like. Also, I have contacted administration to see what happened to the pictures that used to be in the 
Berg Hall conference room, whether they are in storage or have been thrown away.  


